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January 2020 

Dear Customer: 

We have received a request for information on products that we supply to your company that may 

contain any of the current chemicals considered as "substances of very high concern" (SVHC) and 

may also be present on the Restricted Substances List according to the European Union legislation 

known as REACH. 

Based on our review of the materials used to manufacture products, none exceed the SVHC 

concentration threshold over 0.1 % nor are present on the Restricted Substances List as of January 

16, 2020 containing 205 substances. The stock material we supply, does not apply to REACH 

regulations and we are not consequently required to complete registration papeiwork. 

This letter is not applicable to our Aluminum Alloy Containing Lead Grade 6262. These products 

are not supplied for use in the European Union. 

This letter is sent on behalf of Joseph T. Ryerson & Son, Inc. and all of its Subsidiaries, Business 

Units, Divisions, and Service Centers, 

Please contact Ryerson if you have any further questions. 

Sincerely, 

Michael Hamilton 

Vice President Procurement 

RYERSON 


